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From: Mottel, Haley

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 11:47 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Furling of the Confederate Flag, Friday, July 10, 2015 at 10:00 AM

Previous communication from Sen. Lourie.  

 

From: joellourie@gmail.com [mailto:joellourie@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 2:39 PM 
To: Mottel, Haley 
Subject: Re: Furling of the Confederate Flag, Friday, July 10, 2015 at 10:00 AM 

 

Haley  

I will be out of town but please extend my deep appreciation to the governor for her efforts. 

Take care 

Joel Lourie  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Jul 9, 2015, at 2:27 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Members of the General Assembly,  

  

The furling of the Confederate Flag will take place tomorrow, Friday, July 10, at 10:00 AM.  You may view 

the furling from the top of the steps at the North Side of the Statehouse.  Please come through the 

parking garage to gain access to the Statehouse and arrive by 9:45 AM. Upon arrival, please go directly 

upstairs to the second floor lobby.  For public safety reasons, no member of the public will be allowed 

access to the North Side steps or grounds of the Statehouse.   

  

Please respond to this email to let me know if you will be in attendance as soon as possible. 

  

Thank you,  

Haley 

  

Haley Mottel 

Legislative Liaison 

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 

Office: (803) 734-0082 

Cell: (803) 240-1512 

HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 

  


